

August 5, 2025

Dear Grandparents and Special Friends of Glenbrook Students,

We are thrilled to introduce a new opportunity for grandparents and special friends to stay connected and support our Glenbrook School community: the **Glenbrook Generations Club!** Whether near or far, we have created avenues you can be involved and stay connected to your student's educational path. Starting with the 2025–2026 school year, this special club honors those who give an **annual gift of \$250 or more** to help enhance the Glenbrook experience for every student. Traditionally, you as a group, provide much needed and greatly appreciated support time and time again.

As a Glenbrook Generations Club member, you'll receive:

- Your family's name recognized in a dedicated area on campus that is a visible connection between your family, student, and school
- Invitations to exclusive events throughout the school year
- A quarterly newsletter with updates, student highlights, and special features
- A meaningful connection to your grandchild's school life

Your Gift Makes a Difference

All donations directly support campus projects. Our first goal is a complete **playground transformation** including: shade structures, new picnic tables and benches, water fountains, metal trash cans, play equipment and more. Your donation will also help purchase teachers' needs and wants throughout the school year such as, a new laminator, outdoor storage for balls, colored sharpies, extra classroom supplies, coffee for the teacher's lounge, etc. Long term goals and projects include new trees planted throughout the campus, a digital sign, building an outdoor classroom, and rehoming the butterfly garden.

How to Join

Online donations can be made at the following link or by sending a check with the attached form. https://glenbrookschool.com/about/ways-to-get-involved/glenbrook-generations/

If you are interested in joining the Glenbrook Generations and have any questions, please reach out to me, Abby Smith, at (318) 560-3342 or abby0501@aol.com. This is a working new venture that will grow and be made better and better each year.

Thank you for the important role you play in our students' lives. This is your chance to help create a lasting, positive change for students today and in the future. We appreciate your continued love, encouragement, and support. Your generosity truly makes a difference!

Sincerely,

Abby Smith Chairperson of Glenbrook Generations



Glenbrook Generations Club Donation Form

We are grateful for your support of Glenbrook School through the Generations Club! Your gift helps create meaningful improvements to our campus and supports the students of today and tomorrow.